
From: Raymond, Peter D - DNR 
Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2023 3:04 PM 
To: Hobday, Thomas (Tom.Hobday@ghd.com) 
Cc: Kevin Fabel; Bachman, Matthew D - DNR 
Subject: Holtz & Krause 02-37-000007 Annual OM&M report concurrence  
Attachments: 0674 points listing.pdf 
 
Hi Tom, 
 
Per our recent conversation I concur with your recommendation to modify the monitoring schedule as 
proposed in Section 5 of the Annual Operation, Maintenance, and Monitoring Report January 2022 
through December 2022. In the future please ensure that you have documented concurrence from the 
DNR prior to implementing any changes to you sampling schedule. I have attached a list of monitoring 
points currently listed in GEMS to assist in the process of submitting the missing historical data to GEMS. 
Please let us know if you have any question. 
 
Thanks, 
 

Pete Raymond 
Hydrogeologist - Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
1300 W. Clairemont Ave., Eau Claire, WI 54701 
Phone: (715) 279-3742  
Peter.Raymond@wisconsin.gov 
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